
Published in the Lee’s Summit Tribune Apr. 20, 2024 Vol. 21 No. 20

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning 
Commission of the City of Lee’s Summit, Missouri, during the regularly scheduled 
meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 9, 2024, at City Hall, 220 SE Green 
Street, Lee’s Summit, Missouri, on Application #PL2024-064 PRELIMINARY 
DEVELOPMENT PLAN – 1,900 square foot ADU in the backyard of 512 NE 
Promised View Dr; Thomas Freeman, Starr Homes, applicant.

The public is invited to attend and participate in the 
public hearing.  Witness our hands this 20th day 
of April, 2024.

Josh Johnson, Director
Development Services Department
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